
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TAKE NOTICE that the Monroe Township has filed a request with the New Jersey 

Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, proposing to divert an 

approximately five (5) acre portion of the thirty-five (35) acre Township-owned Genova 

Tract designated as Block 13001, Lot 16, on Clayton Road in connection with the 

proposed future development of an indoor recreation center on the diverted area. As 

compensation for the proposed diversion, Monroe Township proposes to permanently 

dedicate a fifteen (15) acre portion of Block 9402, Lot 2 on Bluebell Road at Malaga 

Road as for recreation and/or conservation purposes. 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-26.8(a), a Hearing to obtain public comment on this request 

will be held at the Township Hall, 125 Virginia Avenue, Williamstown, New Jersey, 

08094 on Monday, July 22, 2013, at 8:30 PM. 

All information submitted by Monroe Township to the Green Acres Program in support 

of this requested diversion of parkland is available for public inspection at the Local 

Library, 713 Marsha Avenue, Williamstown, NJ, 08094; Green Acres Program Offices, 

(address provided below) and at The Township Clerk's Office at 125 Virginia Avenue, 

Williamstown, New Jersey, 08094. 

Written comments on the diversion request may be directed to Susan McCormick, 

RMC, Township Clerk, at 125 Virginia Avenue, Williamstown, New Jersey, 08094. 

Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this request to the New Jersey 

Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of Legal 

Services and Stewardship, 501 E. State Street, Mail Code 501-01, P.O. Box 402, 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0420. 

Public comment on this diversion request will be accepted during the Public Hearing or 

until August 05, 2013. 


